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It's pretty simple.  Oregonians do not want/need another tax, no matter the cause.  

Before we look to you for the homelessness problem, how about you fix our failing 

school system - to which we pour more money than most US States.  That would 

probably do more to help homelessness than a handout.  

 

NO MORE NEW TAXES.  
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Sherwood, OR 

 


